
steelheaders Salmon in the Class Room RELEASE Report - May 6th and 8th 

  

Submitted by Robert Grech, Salmon in the Classroom Coordinator; pictures by Fabian Sepulveda and others 

May 6th - Saturday Just wanted to take a moment to say THANK YOU to all that helped out on morning of May 6th - Gus Nelson, Deb-

bie Grech, Eric Braden, Tom Cunningham, Fabian and Nicole Sepulveda, Bob and Elizabeth Schulz, Chris Christoph, Adam Trenz & Chris-

tie and Gary Rotter's Family. 

Teacher Ellen Hoyer from Munger School released 95 par salmon after Luke and Todd, with the help of the DNR, improvised the 

plumbing for the water system on the "Salmon Slide". 

Teacher Jennifer Edwards from Ronald Brown Academy did attend but was locked out of the school Saturday morning and could not 

bring her little fishies. Lots of crawler harnesses were tied, kids learned how to fish, catching fish (hardly any) was a different story this 

year! Over all it was very busy and lots of fun! 

Channel 4 was there doing a live broadcast and Prez Bob got interviewed. 

May 8th - Monday See pictures from Monday's SIC release with Teacher Paul Hanna and Tappan Middle school. 95 par salmon were 

released into the Rouge River at Morton Taylor Trailhead. Attendance by the classmates and families was very good. 

Thank You to MetroWest volunteers Deb Grech, Gus Nelson, Eric Braden and Tom Cunningham, they were very busy with assisting the 

children in tying crawler harnesses!   

I even saw one youngster tie his new harness to a stick, dip it in the river, and a warmouth bass tried to eat the spinner! 

Robert Grech – Salmon in the Classroom (SIC) Coordinator rlgrech@wowway.com 


